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October 29, 2009 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 13/2009 

To: IMU Adhering Organizations 
 (Adhering Organizations of Associate Members receive this letter for information)  
 
From: Martin Grötschel, IMU Secretary 
 
 
 
 
- Postal Ballot 03/09   Change of Group of Adherence of Finland 
 
 
− Finland has requested a change from Group II to Group III. The Executive Committee 

of the IMU recommends this change. Enclosed is the report of the state of 
mathematics in Finland 2009 submitted by the Finnish National Committee for 
Mathematics. 

 
Please vote on the request of Finland through the enclosed postal ballot and return the 
ballot  
by mail or fax  

by December 15, 2009 
to the address indicated on the ballot form. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
 
Encl. 
 
 


